
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement on Sex 

Education 
 

 

 
Date adopted by the Board of 
Governors: November 2023 
Date for review: November 2024 
 

 



 

 

Bushbury Nursery School 

Statement on Sex Education 

 

Nursery children are on a constant voyage of discovery about the world around 

them and about themselves. 

They ask questions about everything that interests them including their own 

bodies and their origins.  It is Bushbury Nursery Schools policy to answer any 

questions sensitively, honestly, and naturally, using simple terms so that 

children can understand. 

This policy extends to questions question on sexual matters.  Sufficient 

information will be given to satisfy the child’s curiosity.  Any discussion will be 

put into context of loving, caring relationships where each person is valued. 


